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Mr. President,

    	Indonesia welcomes the presentation of the national report by the delegation of the Kingdom of Bahrain. My delegation would also like to commend the Kingdom of Bahrain for the establishment of independent bodies which monitor prisoner’s and detainee’s rights and the close cooperation with the Office of the High Commissioner on Human Rights (OHCHR) on technical cooperation and capacity building program.

	My delegation is also mindful of the concrete human rights progress which has been made in the Kingdom of Bahrain. This progress reflects the Kingdom of Bahrain’s strong commitment to improve its human rights condition, particularly in the area of anti-torture and victims compensation.


Mr. President,

[bookmark: _GoBack]On such positive account, my delegation would like to further recommend the following:

1. To continue strengthening its NHRI in accordance with Paris Principles, especially in terms of increasing its independency and authority.
2. To continue the important process of reconciling the improvement of women rights and duties within the provision of the Sharia Law.

Thank you, Mr. President

















